
-Dear Ushers-  
  

Thank you for sharing in an important part of our ministry.  Ushering may not seem very important, but to 
someone, a friendly “Hello” or a “Good Morning” may make the day seem brighter.   

A few reminders – try to get here about 15 minutes prior to the service.  Encourage individuals and families to 
keep the bulletin and bring it home … this is why we have them.  Please pick up any extra bulletins that may be lying in 
the sanctuary after each service.  When there is a baptism, bring the baptismal font back to the entry-way after the baptism 
is done.  On Communion Sundays, do your best to keep an even flow of folks going up and back from the altar.   

If you cannot make a date that you have been scheduled for, please try and switch with someone and let us know 
of the change.  Or you may call the church office, 708-448-2939, to let them know and we’ll do our best to get a 
replacement.  
Thanks for all you do!....your humble staff----Debbie Facius, Kathy Janik, & “The Rev” 
 
                   
 
    8:30       11:00 
April 2   Larry & Sandy Johnstone    Wayne Diericks 460-7559 
    708-308-8426      Ralph Miller 448-5406 
 
 
April 9   Carol & Jim Albrecht     Dan & Luke Fritz 
    480-4126      499-9709 
 
 
April 16  Alan Facius 403-5318     Tom Devlin 805-8750 
    Jim Gedmin 671-1126     Greg Cargill 361-4845 
 
 
April 23  Paul Carlstrom 839-0730    Ron Sokol 349-7339 
    Ken Johnson 921-5671     Mark Dressel 312-751-6556 
 
 
April 30  Brad Wind 478-0271     Joe Catalano 478-3955 
    John Pagoria 448-82385    Wayne Diericks 460-7559 
 
 
May 7   Tom & Debbie Hohbach    Bev Flambouras 448-6340 
    815-409-6627      Tony Dean 533-9061 
 
 
May 14   Carol & Jim Albrecht     Paul Kruse 429-5801 
    480-4126      Ralph Miller 448-5406 
 
 
May 21   Gaylord Nelson 630-243-0814    Dan & Luke Fritz 
                            Alan Facius 4036-5318     499-9709 
 
 
May 28   Mike Czubernat 349-8472    Tom Devlin 805-8750 
    Ed Steele 349-2855     Greg Cargill 361-4845 
 
 
June 4   Paul Carlstrom 839-0730    Joe Catalano 478-3955 
    Ken Johnson 921-5671     Tom Devlin 805-8750 
 
 



June 11  Sandy & Larry Johnstone    Dan & Luke Fritz  
                308-8426      499-9709 
 
 
June 18  Brad Wind 478-02714     Roy Murphy 460-2326 
    John Pagoria 448-8235     Blair Kelch 349-88356 
 
 
June 25  Alan Facius 403-5318     Paul Kruse 429-5801 
    Jim Gedmin 671-1126     Ralph Miller 448-5406 
               
             
 
 
  
 
 
                
   
 
 
                                             
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 
 
             
          
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 


